
 

April 28, 2016 

 

The Junior Woman's Club of Verona Commemorates 90 Years of Service 

 

This year marks the 90th anniversary of the Junior Woman's Club of Verona. To celebrate 90 

years of community service and friendship, the Verona Juniors will host a brunch for current and 

former club members to celebrate the 90th anniversary. The brunch will be held on June Sunday, 

12, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. at The Avenue Bistro and Pub at 558 Bloomfield Avenue.  For $30, 

attendees will receive an assortment of breakfast and lunch items, coffee, and soft drinks.  At the 

event, the Juniors will collect school and backpack supplies for their Packs with Purpose drive 

for Verona children in need. 

 

In addition to the 90th Anniversary Celebration Brunch, the Juniors seek to connect current 

members with past generations of members by forming an alumnae network.  The alumnae 

network will bridge the Verona Juniors, past and present, allow them to learn from each other, 

share stories and photos, and rekindle old friendships.  

 

If you have a neighbor, friend, or family member who was a past member of the Junior Woman's 

Club, please encourage her to RSVP for the brunch or register for the alumnae network, or both! 

For more information, and to purchase tickets to the brunch, please visit  www.veronajuniors.org 

or email alumnae@veronajuniors.org.  Questions can also be directed to Christine McGrath, 90th 

Anniversary Chairwoman, at 201-988-2404. 

 

The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona is a versatile organization that has been involved in social 

and charitable work since its inception in 1926.  The Juniors address Verona’s diverse needs by 

promoting education, preserving natural resources, encouraging healthy lifestyles, working on 

behalf of the elderly and people with disabilities, supporting participation in the arts and 

advocating for issues of concern to women children and families. 

 

Anyone interested in learning more about this very active organization of women is welcome to 

contact membership@veronajuniors.org.  Prospective members also are welcome at business 

meetings, which are held the second Wednesday of each month (except April, July, August and 

December) at 8:00 p.m. in the Verona Community Center.  For more information, visit 

www.veronajuniors.org. 
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